Dear James
 
Further to your email below, please see attached our fee quotation.
 
Regards
 
 Carolyn Saunders
Carolyn Saunders
Secretary
 
E   carolyn.saunders@lhlgroup.co.uk                                                                                                                           
W  http://www.lhlgroup.co.uk
 
LHL Group Limited│Suite 2│The Riverside Building │Livingstone Road │ Hessle│ Hull│HU13 0DZ
Tel 01482 215999│Fax 01482 589494
 
                                                                       
 
 
From: Stephanie Hall <steph.hall@stephenson.co.uk> On Behalf Of James Stephenson
Sent: 28 June 2019 15:06
To: Richard Hampshire <Richard.Hampshire@lhlgroup.co.uk>
Subject: York Outer Ring Road - Earswick Parish Council
 
Dear Richard,
 
We are acting on quite a number of people affected by the proposed improvement works to the Outer Ring Road and the Earswick Roundabout, there are 4 residents who occupy Victorian terraced houses, which I have edged blue on the attached plan.
 
At a meeting with the District Valuer on Wednesday, we agreed to get a quotation from yourselves to carry out a Building Survey as the residents fear their foundations may not be up to construction disturbance.
 
I would be grateful for your thoughts.
 
With kind regards
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
James Stephenson 
		Sent on behalf of
James Stephenson  MA (Cantab) FRICS FAAV

	RICS REGISTERED VALUER

	Stephenson & Son, York Auction Centre, Murton, York YO19 5GF
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